TRI COUNTY REPEATER ASSOCIATION NEWS LETTER APRIL 10, 2012

Club President W9MM opened the meeting about 7:00 PM Feb. 9th with the following members in attendance, N9VGT, KC9MRA, KC9CGW, K9YLI, N9SWN and N9XMU. Brian KC9SVN a prospective member was also in attendance.

TREASURERS REPORT: \$732.86 Electrical- Walt. - \$60.00 Total \$672.86

Old Business: Membership was hashed and rehashed.

K9YLI suggested that voice ID should be used on the Repeater, he also distributed a work sheet for those who wished to brush up on computing amperage, impedance, resonance and capacitance. Please note that our meetings are now the 2nd Thursday every other month at Main Street Café in Bloomer with the next meeting to be held on April 12 at 7:00 PM. Come early and enjoy the food.

73 N9XMU SECRETARY